
 

 

 

Media Statement 

 

Wednesday, 10 July 2024 

To: All Media 

News Editors 

Embargo: Immediate Release 

 

Visit to Thambalala High School in Jozini - Assessment of the Storm Damage  

A delegation from the KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education will visit Thambalala High 
School in Jozini under the UMkhanyakude District, to assess the storm damage, tomorrow, 
Thursday, 11 July 2024 at 10H00.  

The team will meet with the school principal, SMT, staff, learners, SGB, parents, the 
Implementing Agent and the District team to evaluate the damage and plan the necessary 
steps for recovery.  

“We are committed to ensuring a safe and conducive learning environment for our learners 
and staff”, said MEC Sipho Hlomuka. 
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